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I vehemently oppose this bill.  The right to vote is vital to our democracy.   Mail in 

ballots have worked for Oregonians for years.  In person voting is a hardship for 

workers, elderly and disabled.   The only reason to enact this law is to deter voting.   

 

Vote no on this atrocious attack on our right to vote. 


